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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been a chilly week this week and the first snowfall we have seen in a long time. It did  

create a fair bit of excitement in school and provide a perfect opportunity for Year 4 to head 

into the woodland area to support their creative writing around the unit of ‘Narnia’. It was like 

the snow was planned! 

 

TERM DATES 2023/24 

Some of you have been asking about the term dates for next academic year and I am now able 

to confirm these following the Full Governing Body meeting this week. You will find the term 

dates, INSET days and school holidays on the next page and on the school website. A reminder 

to please book holidays outside of term time. Thank you.  

 

NEU STRIKE ACTION 

I’m sure all of you are aware from the media reports of planned strike action by the National 

Education Union (NEU) across the spring term. Dates that could impact on schools in the North 

West are as follows: Wednesday 1st February, Tuesday 28th February, Wednesday 15th March 

and Thursday 16th March. At this point we don’t know what impact this will or will not have on 

Moorfield but we will be in touch with further information as soon as we can.  

 

                        More news on the next page 

Friday 13th - Thursday 19th January  

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: RS   KS2: 6HT             

House of the Week:  Lion                                       

Pupil of the Week:  R/KS1: Sofia E KS2: Alex C  

Monday 16th - Friday 20th January 

KT Zaki S  KP Lola H  RQ Ava S   RS Elijah S              

1C Noah E   1H Kyro W  2JC  Thomas B 2CS Logan E       

3B Ava M   3C Vinnie B  4C Harriet D 4W  Andrew Mc         

5G Eden S  5SR Olly S  6HT Preston S-L  6M Summer M 

Pen License  

                                

9th-13th January 

Rec 95%  Year 1 97%, Year 2 96%, Year 3 94%, 

Year 4 90%, Year 5 95%, Year 6 94%                          

Star Bonds and Moorfield Tables 

Moorfield Tables -   

Teddy S, Ibrahim S  - 4C                                                     

Headteacher Award 

KS1 - Poppy S Responsibility    

KS2 - Isabelle T Rule of Law    



 

More news on the next page 



KEEPING YOUR CHILDREN SAFE IN THE VIRTUAL WORLD 

Thursday 2nd February 2pm – 3pm 

A reminder about a letter that was sent by Miss Pugh last week regarding a session for parents 

on internet safety. The contents of the letter are as follows: 

 

Today’s young people are growing up in an increasingly complex world, living their lives 

seamlessly on and offline. This presents many positive and exciting opportunities, but also 

challenges and risks. 

 

As our society becomes more technology based, we understand that the use of social media 

is central to the lives of many young people. In school, we work to build resilience in all our 

pupils to help them both embrace the digital era and protect themselves online. We place 

much emphasis on respect, dignity and inclusion throughout our curriculum and underline 

the importance of these values when educating our children about the use of technology. 

 

At Moorfield we are committed to working with our parents/carers to ensure children are safe 

both on and offline, therefore the school will be running a session on internet safety for 

parents/carers on Thursday 2nd February at 2pm in the Key Stage 2 Hall. 

 

The internet can be of great benefit to your child, but the session will also raise awareness to 

highlight some of the issues that children and young people may face online today. 

 

The session aims to give an overview of: 

➢ What children are doing online. 

➢ Provide parents with the advice and top tips to ensure the safety of children online. 

➢ Social networking sites, apps & games. 

➢ Impact of technology on children. 

➢ Resources. 

 

Please can you email the office: admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk to inform us whether you 

are planning to attend. 

 

Warmer weather forecast for next week apparently - here’s hoping! 

  

Have a lovely weekend.  

  

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

UK SPORTS FEBRUARY HALF TERM CLUBS 

UK Sports have February half term camps starting at Hazel Grove. They have an Ultimate Football 

experience and a Multisports camps running. 

  

To book you place please click on one of the links below: 

  

Ultimate Football Camp - https://forms.gle/BeYNKNYQFy8cMTcg6 

  

Multisport Camp - https://forms.gle/WJJvHbV13KigZH9P8 

  

If you have any questions or queries please feel free to contact us on: 

  

phone: 07891205763 

or 

email: info@uksportscoaching.co.uk 

https://forms.gle/BeYNKNYQFy8cMTcg6
https://forms.gle/WJJvHbV13KigZH9P8
mailto:info@uksportscoaching.co.uk
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